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C. Ad Hoc Steering Committee of Siskiyou County re: Calif.
Dept. of Corrections There was a discussion concerning the Board
members opinions toward a correctional facility in Siskiyou County.
Mr. Smith read the proposed Resolution Requesting the California
Department of Corrections to Commence Public Hearings and Studies
to Explore the Feasibility of Locating a Correctional Facility in
Siskiyou County which by reference is incorporated herein.
(M Dutro, S Barbier) to adopt Resolution #2-86 Requesting the Cali­
fornia Department of Corrections to Commence Public Hearings and
Studies to Explore the Feasibility of Locating a Correctional Facil­
ity in Siskiyou County.
Aye: Directors Worsnop, Barbier, Spahr and Dutro.
Noe: None
Absent: Director Trager.

D. First California Regional Securities, Inc. Itr 6/10/86 re:
Seminar on Liability Coverage Program Mr. Smith explained that
due to unclear communications in the Itr of 6/10/86, the seminar
in Sacramento was thought to be on July, 10 instead of the actual
date of June 20, 1986. He also stated that we have written a letter
to First Calif. Regional Securities, Inc. requesting additional
information on the liability coverage program presented at the sem­
inar.

VII. UNFINISHED BUSINESS

A. Wage, Benefit & Grievance Committee - Director Dutro read
the accomplishments from the Report of the Wage, Benefit and Grie­
vance Committee Meetings of 28 May, 3 June and 6 June 1986, which
by reference is incorporated herein. Director Dutro further stated
that there are five recommendations the Wages, Benefits & Grievance
Committee needs to get p~ssed and that she would like to go into
Closed Session so she could explain to the Board what the Committee
is doing. Director Dutro then read the Report recommendations to
the Board stating that the Committee decided during the meeting
with the employees on 12 June 1986 not to present the recommendations
to the Boards.

Mr. Smith stated that the Committee decided to review the pres­
entation and refine it and that the Committee would meet and confer
with the employees in good faith. He further stated that the recom­
mendations were not to be discussed at Board meetings and that he
reassured the employees that the recommendations would not be dis­
cussed.

There was a discussion and President Worsnop stated that he
would like to wait and see what the Committee will recommend.

B. Solid Waste Disposal - Mr. Smith referred to his summary
of the public hearing in his General Managers report. The Siskiyou
County Disposal Company telephoned Mr. Smith on 6/16/86 and explained
that they had lost their transfer business and will continue pro­
viding service to Lake Shastina residents for $8.50 per month start­
ing JUly 1, 1986. Mr. Smith stated that there was no action to
take unless someone takes exception to the fee. No comment from
the Board.
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